
March 16, 2015

Diane Garfield
Satellite Engineering Branch
International Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th St. SW
Washington, DC 20554

Ms. Garfield,

Salish Kootenai College was granted a FCC experimental construction permit and license for the 
BisonSat CubeSat effective on 25 February 2015, file number 0001-EX-PL-2015. Salish Kootenai 
College previously requested ITU frequency coordination and received notice from the ITU on 5 
August 2013 of coordinated frequencies of 437.375 MHz for BisonSat downlink and 145.860 MHz for 
BisonSat uplink.

Salish Kootenai College unconditionally accepts all cost recovery responsibilities associated with ITU 
filings for BisonSat. Correspondence relating to this obligation should be addressed to me. My contact 
information follows.

Salish Kootenai College
PO Box 70
Pablo, MT 59855
tim_olson@skc.edu
(406) 275-4898 (phone)
(406) 275-4801 (FAX)

Sincerely,

Dr. Timothy S. Olson
Chairman, Division of Sciences
Salish Kootenai College


